Animal Questions or Concerns?

All students and employees of Auburn University have a right and an obligation to report any animal welfare issues.

You can report anonymously to the Office of Research Compliance (ORC) by calling 334-844-5966 or sending a letter to 115 Ramsay Hall Basement, Auburn University, AL 36849.

The following individuals may also be contacted:
	NAME
	PHONE #
	EMAIL

	Dr. Tim Braden,
IACUC Chairperson

	334-844-5409
	bradetd@auburn.edu 

	Dr. Pat Rynders,
[bookmark: _GoBack]University Veterinarian 

	334-844-5669
	ryndepe@auburn.edu

	Niki L. Johnson,
Director, Office of Compliance

	334-844-5966

	johnsnl@auburn.edu



In the event of an emergency, please contact the facility manager:

	Facility Manager:
	

	Phone:
	




All concerns will be investigated by the Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC) and actions will be taken when and where merited.  Feedback to responders will be provided if contact information was provided with the report.

Please see the ORC/ IACUC Administration website for further information and regulations https://cws.auburn.edu/OVPR/pm/compliance/iacuc/home   
